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The sponsors of this bill should be voted out. This bill is an insult to tax payers and 

anyone seeking quality of life free from violence and criminal behavior. Bills like this 

will run gainfully employed Oregonians out of state, myself included.  

 

DO BETTER. This is so tone deaf and out of touch, it'd be comical if it wasn't so 

potentially dangerous. Once you run off your tax base, who'll be left footing the bill, 

Oregon? 

 

 


